Senate members, friends

We must not allow ANY gun legislation to pass during the current Senate Democratic super majority.
Particularly SB 941 and SB 945. It's obvious they're intention is to criminalize legitimate gun ownership.
To do so would be like letting water drip in a crack to freeze, thus cleaving our rights as legal gun
owners. We must take action now to prevent any further erosion of our right to keep and bear arms,
guaranteed under the second amendment as written in the Constitution of the United States.
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